ONNECTICUT, CHAIRMAN

S MNnited States Denate

COMMITTEE ON
HOMELAND SECURITY AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6250

February 17, 2010

The Honorable Martha N. Johnson
Administrator

United States General Services Administration
1800 F Street NW

Washington, DC 20405

Dear Madam Administrator:

As you are aware, on March 1, 2011, the Subcommittee on Contracting Oversight will
hold a hearing on public relations contracts awarded by the General Services Administration. To
assist the Subcommittee in preparing for this hearing, I request that you provide information and
a briefing for Subcommittee staff regarding bonuses and ratings for GSA officials, including
Mary Ruwwe, who are involved in the award, management, and oversight of contracts at the
Bannister Federal Complex in Kansas City. Irequest that you provide the briefing as soon as
possible, but in no case later than Tuesday, February 22, 2011.

The jurisdiction of the Subcommittee on Contracting Oversight is set forth in Senate Rule
XXV clause 1(k); Senate Resolution 445 section 101 (108th Congress); and Senate Resolution 73
(111" Congress). An attachment to this letter provides additional information about how to
respond to the Subcommittee’s request.

Please have your staff contact Margaret Daum at (202) 228-3862 with any questions.
Please send any official correspondence relating to this request to

kelsey stroud@hsgac.senate.gov.
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Claire McCaskill
Subcommittee on Contracting Oversight

Sincerely,

Chairman

cc: Rob Portman
Ranking Member
Subcommittee on Contracting Oversight

Attachment



